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April 3, 2006 

Mr. William Booth 
Chair 
Toronto Public Library Board 
789 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4W 2G8 

Dear Mr. Booth, 

(d). 

6 b 

Thank you for copying me with your January 16 motion regarding youth 
representation on the Toronto Public Library Board. Your recognition of youth as 
prime users of library facilities and as contributors in the decision-making process is 
both important and commendable. 

Additiona!Jy, I would like to thank you for informing me of your suggestions to City 
Manager Shirley Hoy regarding the timely appointment of all representatives to the 
Toronto Public Library Board. I agree that such an assurance is necessary to ensure 
the smooth transfer between representatives and the good governance of the Toronto 
Public Library system. 

Thank you again for keeping me informed about the Toronto Public Library Board ' s 
activities. 

Yours truly, 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 

Cc: Ms. Nancy Auton, Manager, Government Structures and Corp. Performance 
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